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Happy new year! I hope
everyone had a great strat to
their new year so far. In this

newsletter I will be leaving very
important information on spring
rally and our district convention. 



club officers/ advisors  
Dear club advisors, if you haven't emailed your

schools officer's information please do so as soon
as possible. with huge events coming up such as

DCON and spring rally it is very important that
everyone is being updated and kept with

upcoming news. Also, if you haven't paid your club
dues they should have a step by step guide in

your email on how to do so.



DCON will still be held at Marriott-Cool Springs Hotel in
Franklin, Tennessee from March 18-20, 2022. We are
pleased to announce that the hotel agreed to extend

our registration deadline by one week. The new deadline
is Friday, February 18.

 
We hope the extra time will allow you to prepare and

submit your registration.



I hope to see you in Franklin, Tennessee, for Key Club
DCON.




d i s t t r i c t  c o n v e n t i o n  u p d a t e s  



Ronald Mcdonald House 

The Ronald McDonald House is a nonprofit
organization that helps children's families get

access to medical care. They also provide
essential resources to children in need. You can
help by donating non perishable food items and

cleaning supplies.







Now would be a great time to start local drives in
your schools/clubs for a chance to give your club

members hours.


